
News > General > Retiring VDI/Guacamole

Retiring VDI/Guacamole
2023-01-26 - Joe Schultz - General

In the midst of the COVID-19 pandemic, the remote classroom environment
required remote access to computing power and academic software titles for
students to continue their education.  CAD’s VDI service was spun up quickly by
the CADTech team to meet the demands of virtual learning.

Today, RIT has come back to a fully in-person modality, which has been great for
the entire university.  Labs and classrooms are full of collaboration and energy
once again.

After evaluating the resources required to maintain such a complex virtually
accessible infrastructure, the security risks it imposes, and the demand for such a
service, it has been decided that we will be retiring CAD’s VDI services come
May 13th, 2023. All software that was accessible on the remote computers will
continue to be available on any standard lab computer, and we continue to push
for open computing spaces for students to use when needed.
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